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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/12/2023  19:30:232023/3672/P COMNOT Susan Fox Further to this planning application, I have the following comments as the extension will directly impact on my 

apartment (Ground and lower ground floors of 10 Upper Park Road).

1.  Extension of the building to include a new one storey “living area” must be soundproofed as that area will 

now attach to my bedroom.  The roof with the glass windows must be a green roof so it is not destroy the view 

from either my apartment or that of the neighbours.  I do not believe this is a 2 storey “living area” however if I 

am wrong this then I seriously object to that and it should not be given approval.  

2.  The extension to the first floor to create a second bedroom will now attach to my living room.  This again 

must be soundproofed so as not to disturb the environment. This bedroom must not extend out beyond the 

current ground floor foot print which I don’t believe it does. 

Thank you for taking these comments to the committee.

Please also note that I did try to contact Obote Hope on several occasions and never received a call back.  

That was the name on the planning permission signage.
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